
September 22, 2023 

Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE: U-210800, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation Comments

Dear Director Hunter, 

Cascade Natural Gas (“Cascade” or “Company”) submits the attached flowchart of its credit and 
collections process as requested in the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s “Notice of 
Opportunity to Provide Comments and Workshop Agenda, ”issued August 28, 2023, in Docket U-210800. 

Please note, the Company previously provided a narrative on its credit and collections processes in its 
comments filed in U-210800 on April 29, 2022. Specifically, please see the Company’s response to 
question 14.  

This filing is comprised of the following files: 

• U-210800-CNGC-Cmts-CLtr-09-22-23.pdf
• U-210800-CNGC-Cmts-09-22-23.pdf

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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